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BE OUR GUEST!     BE OUR GUEST!

Interested in learning about the Ukrainian Orthodox League?

Ever wondered what the UOL Convention is like?

Want to worship with other Orthodox Christians in many varied services?

Want to meet and talk with our hierarchs?

Want to be part of the bigger picture and accomplish great things?

Come to the 66th Annual UOL Convention July 24-28, 2013 in Parma, Ohio!!!

If your parish does not have a chapter of the Ukrainian Orthodox League or you have 
never attended the convention before, then this is the deal for you!  The UOL National 
Executive board will sponsor the convention registration packet for the first 10 people 
who respond.

“Why is attendance at the Annual UOL convention important?

You can form new relationships, share ideas and common interests. Joining efforts at 
conventions helps on many levels to help a bigger cause.  Are you part of the bigger pic-
ture?  The UOL of the USA has initiated and accomplished many wonderful projects.  We 
have raised funds to help St. Andrews Soup Kitchen in Ukraine, Orphanages in Ukraine, 
our All Saints Camp and new Chapel, mission parishes and many other worthy causes. 
Each project could not have been done without the wisdom and strength provided by 
its members throughout the USA. The UOL convention will help you gain enthusiasm, 
empathy and love from those who live far away, and enlighten your spirituality as we 
pray together.

Please encourage your members to attend the convention and take the opportunity for 
a family vacation, see what Ohio has to offer, or visit friends. Do not delay, for you or 
for one of your parishioners, to be one of the first 10 lucky people to respond to this 
amazing offer.

Please call/email Pam Scannell 607-760-1671 wscannell@stny.rr.com  with any ques-
tions regarding chapter development or the convention.  We look forward to 
seeing you in Parma, Ohio.


